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HEALTH EXAMINATION REQUIREMENTS

Dear Parent/Guardian:

New York State law requires a health examination for all students entering the school district for the first time 
and when entering grades K, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, and 11.  The examination must be completed by a New York State 
licensed physician, physician assistant, or nurse practitioner.

 A copy of the health examination must be provided to the school within 30 days from when your 
child first starts at the school, and when your child starts K, 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th, 9th, and 11th grades.  If a 
copy is not given to the school within 30 days, arrangements will be made for your child to see the 
school physician.

 If your child has an appointment for an exam during this school year that is after the first 30 days 
of school, please notify the health office with the date.

We suggest you make copies of the completed forms for your own records before sending them to your child’s 
school health office.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s school nurse.

Sincerely,

Smithtown School Nurses
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